
Subject: Re: DHS Burundi 1987/ another REQUEST
Posted by Trevor-DHS on Mon, 10 Nov 2014 16:15:33 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

The 1929 cases are based on using the old CDC/NCHS/WHO reference, not the WHO standard
from 2006.  If you use hw4 (from the old reference) instead of hc70 (based on WHO 2006
standard) in the tabulation below, you will get 1929 cases.
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